StATE OF MINNESOTA PusLIc UTiLITIES COMMISSION

October 29, 2014

Rochelle Renee Garrow, Administrator
Telecommunications Access Minnesota
Minnesota Department of Commerce

85™ 7™ Place East, Suite 600
St. Paul, MN 55101-3165

RE: Commission Review of Draft Request for Proposal (RFP) for TAM Audit

In the Matter of DOC-TAM’s FY 2014 Proposed Budget and Surcharge Recommendation (Docket No.
P999/M-13-138)

The Commission subcommittee has reviewed TAM/DOC’s Draft RFP for an audit of the TAM fund and
programs pursuant to the Order dated June 20, 2014 in Docket No. P999/M-13-138.

The Subcommittee finds the proposal acceptable, but for clarity, directs that the 4™ bullet point under
Section A, Project Overview be changed to read as follows:

< The audit shall be limited to the TAM funded programs as listed in Section B, Project Objectives
and Deliverables.

We look forward to getting the results of the bid solicitation and proposed budget for the audit.
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